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FOLLOWING CHRIST IN MISSION 
  

 

Morning Celebration             9:30 a.m. 

Fellowship                      10:30 a.m. 

Sunday School                     10:45 a.m.  

 



 

 
 

FIRST REFORMED CHURCH 
SUNDAY MORNING CELEBRATION 

Sunday, October 6, 2019 9:30 AM 

 
WE PREPARE TO PRAISE GOD 

PRELUDE     

WELCOME and ANNOUNCEMENTS                                   Pastor Rob Horstman 

*GREETINGS (*Those who are able please stand) 

*CALL TO WORSHIP       

WE COME TO GOD WITH PRAISE, PRAYERS, AND GIFTS 

*PRAISE SONGS   “I Surrender All”     Power Point 
   “Mighty to Save”     Power Point 

SPECIAL MUSIC   “Thankful”          Children’s Choir 

RECEIVING GOD’S GOOD NEWS 

CHILDREN’S MESSAGE   ~ Children’s Coin Offering 
~Children age 4 – 2nd grade are dismissed for Children & Worship 

MESSAGE                           “Intimate Holiness” 
Scripture:  Leviticus 18 

COMMUNION 

SO WE CAN JOYFULLY RESPOND IN CHRIST’S NAME 

GIVING OF TITHES AND OFFERINGS   ~ Second Offering for Benevolent Fund 

MORNING PRAYER with THE LORD’S PRAYER 

*BENEDICTION                         

*SONG OF PARTING  “Amazing Grace”  vs. 1               #85 

*POSTLUDE     

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

WELCOME TO FIRST REFORMED CHURCH! 
 

 

9:30 am Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message 

Greeters: Jared & Taylor Heynen   Organist:  Courtnie Fleshman 

Fellowship Cookies provided by Gwen Denekas & Amy Koedam 

Healthy snacks provided by Sandy Van Tol Video Recording: Collin Teunissen 

Nursery Caregivers: Dawn Van Beek, Lisa Lenz, Jenessa Van Veldhuizen  

Children & Worship Leader: Jody Banner Bearers: Gracelyn Jansma & Haddie Driesen 

Children & Worship Greeters: Ann R, Brady VB, Angie B, Emmitt F, Emily VR 

NEXT SUNDAY ~ October 13 

9:30 am Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message 

Greeters:  Tyler & Kelcie Hofer    Organist:  Irene Ter Wee 

Fellowship Cookies provided by Joan Hoogendoorn & Jodi Moore  

Healthy snacks provided by Eileen Denekas Video Recording:  Levi Horstman 

Nursery Caregivers:  Gwen Berentschot, Samantha Koedam, Shaela Van Wyk 

Children & Worship Leader: Eileen Banner Bearers: Tyson Van Veldhuizen & Tysan Huyser 

Children & Worship Greeters: Regan C, Christina H, Nikki M, Katelyn B, Chloe VE 

 

CONGREGATIONAL NEWS 

The Calling Team for this month is Phil Brouwer & Lance Van Roekel. 

This afternoon we are planning to visit the Tabernacle Display in George, IA.  We will meet at church to 

carpool at 4:00.  You can also meet us in George at 4:30. They do ask for a $6 donation per person or $20 for 

a family.  The address of this event is- Tabernacle Baptist Church 206 East Indiana Avenue, George, IA 51237. 

October is Pastor Appreciation Month.  The Deacons have designated the 2nd offering next Sunday, October 

13 to be received for pastor appreciation. 

If you are interested in joining our congregation as a member, please visit with Pastor Rob or an elder. 

If you have an agenda item for the elders or consistory meeting, please let Pastor Rob know by Tuesday, 

October 8. 

Praise team will be starting in the next few weeks and we are looking for new voices! If you have any 

questions or to join the praise team, contact Gwen Berentschot at wontbackdown4430@gmail.com.ofile 

Serendipity Women’s Bible study will meet on Friday, Oct. 11 at 1:00 at the home of Sylvia Veltkamp. 

The Fall Soup Supper will be November 5.  The food donation sign-up sheet is on the bulletin board – please 

sign up!  Work groups 3 and 4 will also find a work schedule posted to sign-up for work times. 

CARE PACKAGES:  Just a reminder to all parents who have a son or daughter who is attending some form 

of further education after graduating from high school, or if they are in the service, that we would appreciate 

their name and contact information so our women’s group (Golden Hour Circle) can send or deliver a Care 

package to them within the next few weeks.  Please contact Eileen Denekas with your information - 

kdenekas@alliancecom.net  or  712-753-4877.  Thanks! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sermon and Worship Service videos/audio can be found on the  

First Reformed Church Website - www.frcinwood.org 

 

mailto:wontbackdown4430@gmail.com
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JOYS & CONCERNS 

• Next week Sunday we will celebrate the Profession of Faith of Emily Van Regenmorter; the daughter of Chad 

& Jody Van Regenmorter. 
 

• Jake Dieters had another round of chemo treatment this past week at Sanford Children’s Hospital.  If he had 

a good week he should have come home yesterday.  He was also mapped for radiation treatments a week ago 

at the Mayo Clinic. These radiation treatments will start sometime in the next few weeks. Pray for strength 

and good health for him and for his parents, Mark & Carrie. 
 

• Jean Berg is recovering at home from shoulder replacement surgery last week.  Keep her in your prayers. 
 

• Kendra Van Essen did return home last week Sunday from the hospital after a battle with infection.  Pray for 

her strength to return. 
 

• Larry Kruse is having some difficulty with his gall bladder.  Because of his recent heart stints, they need to 

hold off on surgery for a while.  Pray for Larry. 
 

• Rich Bos had tests done this past week at the Mayo Clinic for his heart. 
 

• Merle Tilstra has not been feeling well.  Pray for him as he continues his treatment for cancer. 
 

• Justin Brower is still dealing with headaches and dizziness.  Pray for healing and answers. 
 

• Sandy Van Tol’s mother, Emma Gilman, remains on hospice care.   
 

• Continue to pray for Chad Rozeboom and his family in the death of Barb. 
 

• Pray for Rick Rozeboom and Gwen Denekas as they continue their studies. 
 

• Pray for those in our church, community and our extended families who are undergoing treatment for cancer 

– Merle Tilstra, Ron Zylstra, Melissa Moser, Jake Dieters, Trish Lombard and others. 
 

• Pray for Taryn & Josie Slade as they recover from burns suffered in a car accident. 
 

• Clarence Van’t Hul suffered a mild heart attack this past week.  He was hospitalized for a few days and is 

home and doing better.  Keep Clarence in your prayers. 
 

The Annual Reformation Conference & Rally will 
be held on Friday, November 1st and Saturday 

November 2nd at the Sioux Center URC. 

The theme of the conference & rally will be "5 Solas 
& Evangelism." There will be 5 speakers from 4 

different Reformed denominations. 

Register at: www.ReformationGospelMinistries.org - 

Registration not required to attend 
For more information, please contact Rev. Richard 

Stetler at (712) 441-5741 (voice or text), or by email 

at RefGosMin@gmail.com 

 

 

Fund-raising concert for KBPA  

"Kingdom Boundaries Prison Aftercare" 

Come hear some great contemporary Christian music by the 

group "Alive", and also hear testimonials from men recently 

released from prison. 

Saturday, October 19th, 6:30 PM 

Sioux Falls Christian School 

6120 S Charger Circle, Sioux Falls, SD 57108 

 

Center of Hope Fall Benefit 

Saturday November 9, 2019 from 5:30pm - 8:30pm 
at Sioux Falls Christian Schools.   
Get your tickets now for a night of food and fun, including a 
catered dinner, games, a dessert dash, silent and live auction.  
Tickets are $10 each (12 and under free).  Reserve your tickets 
now at 605-334-9789  

 

Please join Inspiration Hills at their Annual 

Fall Auction on Friday, October 25th with doors 

opening at 6pm for a first look at items.  Soup, 

sandwiches & dessert will be available for a free-

will offering.  Live auction begins at 7pm with 

Mark Zomer!  This was an enjoyable event last 

year, please join us! 



 

Our Leadership Team 

Rob Horstman, Pastor and President* 

Pastor Rob’s Office (712)-753-2347 ~ Pastor Rob’s Email:  pastorrob@alliancecom.net 
Monday is Pastor Rob’s day off 

 
 

            Elders      Deacons 

Phil Brouwer, ‘22    Jake Erpenbach, ‘22 

           *Jesse Moser, ’20, VP    Terry Teunissen, ‘22 

James Van Ginkel, ’21    Keith Van Der Brink, ‘20 

   Chad Van Regenmorter, ’20   Randy Van Hill. ‘21 

                      *Mark Van Tol, ’22, Clerk            *Lance Van Roekel, ’20, Head Deacon 
      

* Executive Committee Members 
The Elders and Deacons meet monthly the third Wednesday at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Ministry Area Coordinators 

Buildings & Grounds: Keith Van Der Brink     Education: Eileen Denekas    

Mission: Gail Harmelink     Outreach: Jody Van Regenmorter     Worship: Dori Horstman 

Sound & Video:  Chris Lapka      Fellowship: Courtnie Fleshman 
 

Ministry Support Staff 

Youth Director:  Anita VanVeldhuizen ~ anita.vanv@yahoo.com 

Secretary/Treasurer: Bonnie Van Ginkel 

Custodian: Sandy Van Tol ~ (712)753-2367 

Accompanists: Courtnie Fleshman, Amber Van Essen, Irene Ter Wee,  

Phil Brouwer, Rebecca Van Regenmorter, Regan Claus 

Praise Team Leader:  Gwen Berentschot Accompanist: Courtnie Fleshman 

Sound Technician: Janice Ver Hoeven 

 

Missionaries We Help Support 

Brian and Donna Renes and family Roger and Karen Van Otterloo and family 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday Offering Schedule 
1st Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Benevolent Fund, and Children’s Coin Offering 
2nd and 3rd Sundays are for the General Fund 
4th Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Building Fund 
5th Sunday is for the General Fund as well as a special offering that is determined by the deacons 

 
 
 
 
 
Please call (712)753-4818 or email frcinwood@gmail.com to submit items for the bulletin by Thursday morning.  
Bonnie is in the church office Thursday and Friday 8 am – noon.   

mailto:pastorrob@alliancecom.net
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